
 

 

Laboratory visits for students of Padanpur and Podapada Schools 
 
 
Unnat Bharat Abhiyan (UBA) team organized a visit to the B.Tech Physics and Chemistry 
laboratories in School of Basic Sciences  (SBS) and laboratories in School of Earth, Ocean 
and Climate Sciences (SEOCS) on December 12, 2018 between 10:30 am to 1:00 p.m for 
Class VII, VIII students of Padanpur and Podapoda Upper Primary schools. Padanpur and 
Podapoda are two of the villages adopted by our institute under UBA, the others being 
Arugul, Khudupur, Kansapada and Sunduria. The students, accompanied with their 
teachers visited us. Similar visit was also organised on February 2, 2019 between 10:30 
am to 1:00 p.m for Class IX students of Arugul High School. Around 90 of students visited 

us accompanied with their teachers.  
 
During these visits, physics and chemistry 
experiments were demonstrated. Students 
participated in the experiments as well. 
The SEOCS students demonstrated fossils 
and discussed their properties, and made 
poster presentations on topics such as 
remote sensing, solar system. Maths quiz 
and interesting physics class were also 
included for the High School students. 
Light refreshment was arranged for our 
young guests and their teachers. The 
students enjoyed the visits to our campus 

thoroughly. In future, we plan to conduct similar visits to other laboratories in our institute, 
including SBS and SEOCS laboratories.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


